
Win Match Tickets with FoNR! 
The Friends of Newport Rugby Trust have 
teamed up with Rodney Parade Ltd to offer 
a pair of tickets for EVERY Newport RFC and 
Newport Gwent Dragons game at Rodney 
Parade this season.  Take a look at 
www.fonr.co.uk for more details. 

Bullion Draw – 

September 2012 
Newport skipper Gethin Robinson 

missed the recent Bedwas 
premiership match through injury 

but was on hand to make the draw. 
1st (£300) - Richard Davies  

2nd (£75) - Steve Parry  
3rd (£25) - Tim Wintle 

Through the Bullion Draw we have raised over £28,000 so far! The 
draw takes place monthly, with a minimum £400 being given away 
every month - Join us via www.fonr.co.uk or pick up an application  
form in the bar. 
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The Friends of Newport Rugby Trust are investing in the future of 
rugby in the Newport area by sponsoring the Newport Schools 
Under 15s representative squad in this season’s Dewar Shield 
competition. 
 
The Newport Schools squad  
have a tough group to  
qualify from but with the  
support of FoNR and a new  
training t-shirt certainly look  
the part and are keen to be  
seen as the ‘next generation’ of stars to run on to Rodney Parade. 

The Friends of Newport Rugby Trust would 
like to welcome all the supporters, players 
and officials of Connacht Eagles to Rodney 
Parade for today’s BIC fixture – the first of 
the season.  We hope you all have a great 
time here and return back to Ireland with 
some happy memories  of Newport RFC. 

‘Follow’ us on Twitter and ‘Like ‘us 
on Facebook – keep up to date with 
the latest news, reviews and 
competitions – don’t forget our 
website too – www.fonr.co.uk. 

Next Newport RFC home fixture – Principality Premiership: 

Sunday 28th October ‘v’ Pontypridd (KO 2.30pm) 


